
 
Flathead National Forest Media Release 

 
February 15, 2007       Contact:   Denise Germann 
          406-758-5252 
          406-249-1714 cell 
           
 

West-Side Reservoir Road Open to Snowmobiles 
 
 

The West-side Reservoir Road on the Flathead National Forest, Forest 
Road #895, is open to snowmobile travel beginning this weekend, 
Saturday, February 17.  The Alpha Beta and Doris Roads, Forest Roads 
#895H and #895A, are also open to snowmobile traffic.   
 
Snowmobilers accessing the West-side Reservoir Road must park 
vehicles at the Hungry Horse Dam parking lot.   Wheeled vehicle traffic is 
not allowed on the road.   
 
Snowmobile riders should use caution along these roads and be alert to 
log decks and berms throughout the sale area.   
 
These roads were temporarily closed to snowmobile traffic due to winter 
salvage logging operations on the Beta Timber Sale.  Winter operations 
are completed, and salvage logging activities will begin again this 
summer.  For more information, please contact the Hungry Horse Glacier 
View Ranger District at 387-3800.   
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